
Report of the Lyttelton/Mt Herbert Community Board to the Council meeting of 15 March 2007 

14. COMMUNITY BOARD SMALL ADVERTISEMENTS IN LOCAL COMMUNITY NEWSPAPERS 
 
 The Board considered a report from the Communication Adviser seeking approval to fund small 

advertisements in the Bay Harbour News and the Akaroa Mail to alert Peninsula residents of the 
services available to them through the Council’s call centre. 

 
 After discussion, the Board resolved that the matter lie on the table until February 2007 and that staff 

ascertain details of any decisions made on the matter by the Akaroa/Waiwera Community Board. 
 
 


